
 

 
 

Dakota Fire Protection District 
Meeting postponed notice for September 29, 2020 7:00PM  

 
 

 
 
NOTICE: The regular meeting scheduled for September 29, 2020 7:00PM  has been postponed 
until the next regular meeting on October 20, 2020 7:00PM. 
 
Dave Parrish 
President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


